
From: Paula Ives <darkbarkgarden@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2022 6:19 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill Project

  I oppose this project for these reasons.

  1. This project would spoil the conservation land that abuts it.

   2. It will disturb all of the amazing wildlife that lives there.

   3. It will have serious negative impact on the character

       of the town and the adjacent town water supply.

    Sincerely, Paula Ives

     Marblehead , Ma




